

Our Lady of the Angels

Catholic Church . Lakewood Ranch, FL

July 29, 2022

Mr. Joseph Neville President, Parish Services Guidance in Giving, Inc. 2521 Ridgewind Way Windermere, FL 34786

Dear Mr. Neville,

As Business Manager of Our Lady of the Angels Parish in Lakewood Ranch, FL, I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to Guidance in Giving for the wonderful assistance provided during our Building Our Future campaign. I am especially grateful for the support provided by Luis Tacuri.

Luis fit right in with our office and personnel. Our volunteers loved him as well. He is very organized, courteous, thorough and easy to work with. He did a great job of keeping us on track. There were times when the process seemed overwhelming. We were asked to host 11 campaign receptions in a few short weeks! We would never have attempted that on our own, but he talked us through it, showed us the plan and was with us every step of the way. In the end, it was very easy and successful! We miss seeing him every day in the office.

I would whole heartedly recommend Luis Tacuri and Guidance in Giving for any parish looking to fundraise. They were always honest and provided reasonable expectations. They were right on target. We greatly appreciate all of the guidance we were given. We could not have done this on our own!

Janet Lagowski

Business Manager

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Church

Mr. Joseph Neville President, Parish Services Guidance in Giving, Inc. 2521 Ridgewind Way Windermere FL 34786

Dear Mr. Neville:

As a member of the Capital Campaign Committee of Our Lady of the Angels Parish in Lakewood Ranch, Florida and a Financial Officer of various companies for over two decades, I would like to congratulate your company for the assistance provided to Our Lady of the Angels during our recent capital campaign.

The success achieved in the campaign where over \$4 million has been pledged is a direct reflection of the time and effort put into the campaign by Luis Tacuri. The leadership skills and attention to details shown throughout the campaign by Luis, including organizing parishwide receptions, putting together detailed and well designed informative campaign materials was a key element to our gaining support for the campaign throughout the parish community.

What made Guidance in Giving stand out in the efforts put forth by Luis was that what was promised to the parish in the meetings when Guidance in Giving was selected, were exactly what was delivered. Luis exceeded expectations in how he did his work.

The Campaign Committee is forever appreciative for the work Luis and Guidance in Giving put forth to make this campaign a success. I would highly recommend Guidance in Giving to any parish, school or diocese that needs direction in capital fundraising.

Sincerely,

Peter C Grabowski Jr.



Our Lady of the Angels

Catholic Church . Lakewood Ranch, FL

July 14, 2022

Mr. Joseph Neville President, Parish Services Guidance In Giving, Inc. 2521 Ridgewind Way Windermere, FL 34786

Dear Mr. Neville,

As Administrator of Our Lady of the Angels Church, I would like to express my appreciation after working closely with Luis Tacuri in the past several months, concerning our 'Building Our Future' Campaign.

Luis is an extraordinary organizer and great Campaign Director, ready to help everybody at Our Lady of the Angels, from employees to volunteers. Luis's degree of knowledge and skills in campaign fundraising is beyond compare.

Luis was extremely helpful in getting our Building Our Future campaign off the ground, from pulling together a team of leaders, to engaging in phone calls/emails, to assisting volunteers and setting up 11 receptions.

He is a true asset to Guidance In Giving; helping OLA reach our financial goal. I would highly recommend Guidance In Giving to any parish or dioceses for their fundraising needs.

Father Sebastian Szczwanski

Our Lady of the Angels 12905 SR 70 East

Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202